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I	have	rooftop	solar	along	with	so	many	other	Australians.	We	are	doing	our	bit	
towards	lowering	the	nation's	carbon	footprint	and	should	be	encouraged	to	
continue	doing	so.	
	
We	need	a	fair	price	for	feed-in	tariffs.	These	tariffs	should	be	regulated	so	that	
retailers	are	obliged	to	offer	it	as		a	minimum	payment	and	this	should	increase	
along	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
	
Dorin	Hart		
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